
TOWN OF BLOOMINGTON NOTICE 
ASSESSMENT REVALUATION MEETING 

An educational meeting will be held concerning the 2020 Assessment Revaluation for the 
Town of Bloomington on Monday, October 7, 2019 at 6:30 PM.  The meeting will be 
presented by the Town Assessor, Gardiner Appraisal Service, LLC.  There will be a 
presentation explaining the revaluation process followed by a question and answer 
session. If you have any questions concerning this process, contact Gardiner Appraisal 
Service, LLC at 608-943-8009. 
         Jane Patterson-Clerk 
         Town of Bloomington 


